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Melanie Prior 

DA Coordinator 

NSW Department of Planning & Environment - SYDNEY 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 

Email: Melanie.Prior@planning.nsw.gov.au  

 

Dear Melanie 

 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION OF SILVERTON WIND FARM – MODIFICATION 3  

 

I refer to the above amendment currently on public exhibition and thank you for your email dated 29 July 
2016. 
 
Having perused the amendment documentation provided in the email, I wish to advise that Wentworth Shire 
Council does not object to the proposal. 
 
Council will place the exhibition advertisement on display from 5 to 29 August 2016.  
 
Thank you for providing the opportunity for Wentworth Shire Council to provide comments on this 
application. For further information regarding this matter please contact me on Tel: 03 5027 5027. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 

KEN ROSS 
DIRECTOR HEALTH & PLANNING 
 

  

Wentworth 
Shire Council 

26-28 Adelaide Street WENTWORTH NSW 2648 
PO Box 81 WENTWORTH NSW 2648 
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